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Agenda 

Wednesday, September 11, 2013 

2:30 P.M. in Room 1D of the LOB 

 

1. Convene Meeting 

2. Approval of Meeting Summary and Notes  

3. Presentations: 

a) Program Review & Investigations Committee: Carrie Vibert, Director; Janelle Stevens, 

Principal Analyst 

 

b) Department of Mental Health & Addiction Services: Cheryl Jacques, Director, Young Adult 

Services Program 
 

c) Connecticut Judicial Branch:  Catherine Foley-Geib, Manager, Clinical & Educational 

Services and Barbara Lanza, Program Manager, Court Support Services Division 
 

d) Department of Children & Families: Robert McKeagney, Administrator, Clinical and 

Community Services; Tim Marshall, Clinical Director, Community Behavioral Health  
 

e) Behavioral Health Partnership/ValueOptions, Inc.: Lori Szczygiel, Chief Executive Officer and 

Laurie Van der Heide, ValueOptions, Inc. Connecticut  

 

f) Child Health and Development Institute of Connecticut: Judith Meyers, President and CEO  

 

4. Discussion 

a) Future Meeting Schedule 

b) Mileage Reimbursement 

 

5. Other Business Adjournment 


